

Michael Mabee (516) 808-0883 CivilDefenseBook@gmail.com www.GridSecurityNow.org

March 3, 2022

U.S. Department of Energy Office of Cybersecurity, Energy Security, and Emergency Response 1000 Independence Ave., SW Washington, DC 20585

Via U.S. Mail and Email: OE417@hq.doe.gov

Dear DOE-CESER,

I am a regular user of your public OE-417 data summaries, but I have noticed that your data has not been updated since June of 2021. Will you be updating this public data in the near future?

Also, in my June 4, 2021 RFI filing with DOE ("Comments and Recommendations of Michael Mabee on Security of the U.S. Critical Electric Infrastructure"), I provided suggestions for improvement in the public OE-417 data. Please let me know if I can be of any assistance to your staff in this regard.

Sincerely,

Michael Mabee

-

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Available at: https://michaelmabee.info/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/DOE-RFI-Mabee-Final-1.pdf